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MILL WOODS SENIORS ASSOCIATION 

JUNE 2017 NEWSLETTER 

MWSA members with the hot table pads they made in 

the Craft of the Month class. 

Members playing Carrom Board at the MWSA. 

MWSA Members at the Reuse Center outing. 

MWSA members having fun at the Urban Beekeeping 

Tour. 
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/ŜƭŜǎǘŜΩǎ /ƻǊƴŜǊ 

By Celeste Nicholson, MWSA Executive Director 
 

 

Well it looks like we can finally say spring is here!  

The trees are green and indeed flowers are blooming.   

 

We are making progress on many fronts and I am 

sure you have started to notice a number of new faces 

around the office.  We have Danielle Tagufa ï a 

practicum student from Norquest ï working with 

Michele.  You will soon see Erica Bleha, Alka Rani, 

and Hardeep Dhaliwal, who will be our summer 

students thanks to the SKIP program through the 

Federal Government!  You will recognize Alka and 

Hardeep ï they were most recently working with 

Shambhu and applied to stick around for the 

summer!  

 

So, when you see a new face remember to  

 

 

be a little patient and be kind ï there are going to be 

a few confusing days as we get everyone trained! 

 

Since we are on the topic of Volunteers; June is 

volunteer month! While we have decided to wait 

until August to have our Volunteer Appreciation 

event ï I want to say thank you to the hundreds of 

volunteers who donate 1000s of hours to make this 

centre fabulous! 

 

Thank you for your comments positive and negative 

ï we are always striving to improve and like to see 

your suggestions for improvement. 

 

 

Celes te

 

tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ wŜǇƻǊǘ 

 

Summer is here and our season of flowers, tree 

blossoms, and birds singing brings joy to everyone. 

In some exciting news, South Side Rotary Club 

members, Suresh Agarwal and Daniel Harder, 

presented a cheque of Two Thousand dollars to our 

Association at the Spring Fling Event. We are very 

grateful for this donation, thank you to all at the 

South Side Rotary Club.  

 

Moreover, we had an energized group of members 

that volunteered during our Bingo at Parkway. It is a 

pleasure to thank all the volunteers and staff for all 

your help, time and for supporting the Association. 

Your help is appreciated more than you know, we 

could not succeed without everyone working 

together. To the existing members and to new 

members; keep coming back and enjoy all our 

activities and events happening during Seniorsô 

Week and this summer.  

 

I was honored to be one of the nominees for the 

annual 11th Sage Award, which celebrated the 

achievements and contributions of seniors in our 

community. It was a special event where I had the 

chance to fraternize with peers from different 

organizations over a nice dinner and program. 

 

In closing, feel free to come and talk to us about any 

concerns you may have or join me for some 

fellowship at our Café. Have a great summer! 

 

  

 

Terri Martineau (President MWSA)      
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Outing Feature: Best of Edmonton Dessert Tour 
On February 27, we took a tour around the city and 

visited some of our local bakeries, cafés and 

chocolateries. We went to 5 different businesses in 

the following order: District Bakery & Café, Cococo 

Chocolatier, Bliss Baked Goods, Wild Earth Bakery 

and Jacek Chocolates. During our tour we got to hear 

a little bit about the businesses, try some delicious 

samples, the chance to have breakfast, lunch and do 

some shopping. Here are some of pictures of our 

tour, in order of pit-stops, I hope youôll enjoy them! 
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The Sewing + Crafts is a program where you can 

come, chat, knit, sew and enjoy other peopleôs 

company who have the same or similar crafty 

interests. According to Rosa Klassen, one of the 

programôs Volunteer Leader, ñyou donôt even have 

to come to do anything, you can come and visit, share 

expertise, tips and information.ò Also, they offer 

services to members on simple sewing needs like 

hemming, sewing buttons, small alterations and 

repairs to clothing and other household items. All of 

the proceeds from these services get donated back to 

the Centre. Additionally, once a month, one of the 

programôs Volunteer Leaders teach members a new 

craft. MWSA has 7 sewing machines; members can 

bring their own materials and work on their own 

projects or the program has supplies that people can 

use and have their creations sold at the Annual Craft 

Sale. This is a volunteer and peer lead program and 

members will teach each other new skills like how to 

use a sewing machine, etc.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Program Feature: Sewing + Crafts 
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